
Dear Sirs, My name is Marlene Robbins.  I'm a 75 year old, born and raised Oregonian.  I was raised following the "Golden 
Rule," and taught to "tighten my belt and stand on my own two feet."I'm a Christian, a Patriot and a firm believer in the Constitution, 
most specifically the First and Second Amendments.  So far I've been a law abiding and exemplary citizen.  I strongly objectto the 
many rules and restrictions within these overreaching gun bills that grossly restrict my innate right to protect myself, my property, 
and afford me some peace of mind.  This purposed law of attaching a cable lock on my firearm or keeping it locked in a safe, is in 
my opinion ridiculous.  I have no children or grandchildren and no children are ever here.  The part about making it illegal to have a 
gun in the home, if an upstairs window is unlocked and a child appears, is a real doozy.  My neighborhood, like many these days is 
overrun with transits, the homeless, gang members, Antifa, and other persons of questionable character.  Not to mention, the "drug 
bus," stops right in front of my house.  With my husband at 79, recovering from a stroke, and all 110lbs. of me, we're "easy 
pickings,"for robbery and assault or worse. " My home is my castle," and if you think, when seconds count, I'm going to fumble with 
a gun lock, it's just not going to happen. If this UN-constitutional law makesme a felon, then so be it.  I WILL NOT COMPLY PUSH 
BACK OREGON I strongly urge you to end this nonsense, and vote NO on HB 2510.

Regards, Marlene Robbins 


